
 

  

REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

AGENDA 

TRI-DAM PROJECT 

 of THE OAKDALE IRRIGATION DISTRICT and  

THE SOUTH SAN JOAQUIN IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

MARCH 19, 2020 

    8:00 A.M. 

 

OAKDALE IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

1205 EAST F STREET 

OAKDALE, CA 95361 
 
 

The Regular Board meeting of the Tri-Dam Project of the Oakdale Irrigation  

District and the South San Joaquin Irrigation District scheduled for  

Thursday, March 19, 2020 has been cancelled, and the March meeting will be  

scheduled for March 26, 2020 at 9:00 A.M. 

 

This meeting is being rescheduled to allow for the implementation of    

Coronavirus COVID-19 procedures designed for protection of the public   

health and safety, agency staff and board members.  Additional details   

including the specific meeting procedure and special arrangements 

will be posted by 9:00 A.M. Wednesday, March 25, 2020 in 

accordance with statutory requirements. 
 


